Hammond, Larry

From: Booher, Jeremey

Sent; Tuesday, August 17, 2021 1:18 PM
To: Hammond, Larry

Subject: Permanent Sub Position

The Renew Academy {Holly Hill program) currently has their position posted as 2 instructional aides. Because of the
requirements and lack of applicants, we would also like to be able to post this position as 2 permanent substitute
teachers. The funding will be from the same pot of funds. Even though permanent subs will cost us a little more up
front, they will also be maintaining the district’'s Home Hospital students. Currently, we pay any teacher that has Home
Hospital students their daily rate for 2 hours a week plus mileage. We wouldn’t have to pay for these additional
stipends to our regular teacher as these permanent subs would be responsible for that as part of their job

duties. However, if we do get an applicant that qualifies as an instructional aide, we could still use that instead of the
sub. Please let me know if this makes sense or if you have any questions.

Jeremey R. Booher
Director of Pupil Personnel
Gallatin County Schools

75 Boardwalk

Warsaw, KY 41095

Phone: 859-567-1820
Fax: 859-567-4528
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